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WHITE MOUNTAIN REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER

05/14/2025
Dear White Mountain Community Members, Visitors, and Fire Crews,

As the CEO of White Mountain Regional Medical Center, I am writing to provide an important
update and to express our heartfelt gratitude. We want to ensure the community is aware that we
are fully operational and prepared to assist to the fullest extent of our capabilities. Upon
notification of the Greer Fire, our facility promptly declared an external disaster and sprang into
action, ensuring that we could maintain our operations effectively and support those affected by
the fire.

As a facility, we have taken all necessary precautions to ensure the safety of our patients,
employees, and the community. We have been closely monitoring the fire updates and have
proactively managed our Med Surg patients to prepare for a potential full evacuation, should the
need arise. This approach ensures that EMS crews remain available in the field, rather than being
diverted for facility-to-facility transfers, thereby maximizing our resources during the peak of the
fire.

We will continue to keep the community informed of any operational delays or changes. Your
safety and well-being are our top priorities.

I am continually impressed by the unwavering support and dedication demonstrated by the entire
White Mountain Regional Medical Center team. Regardless of the circumstances, the caregiver
within each team member instinctively steps forward to assist. Our community is incredibly
fortunate to have such a dedicated and compassionate team of healthcare professionals ready to
take action at a moment's notice.

On behalf of the White Mountain Regional Medical Center team, we extend our deepest
gratitude to all the fire crews and first responders who have come to assist our Community. We
are confident that we have the best teams here to keep our community safe. As we have said
before, "In this Community, no one fights alone." We are here for you all and ready to serve.

If there is anything you need, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you for your remarkable
dedication and resilience.
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